
The Association of South Ayrshire Community Councils



The Board of N H S Ayrshire & Arran is to consult the public on proposals which, in the view of this Association, will lead to the closure of the A & E Unit at Ayr Hospital. This action could be catastrophic for the people of Ayrshire and we are confident that the general public will wish to oppose it.

IF YOU WISH TO SUPPORT THE RETENTION OF THE FULL ACCIDENT AND EMERGENCY FACILITY AT AYR HOSPITAL PLEASE SIGN THIS PETITION.

(please return completed petition to A.S.A.C.C. c/o 32 Bell Rock Avenue Prestwick KA9 1SQ)
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